Capital Calligraphers information and upcoming events
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Next Meeting
February 1, 2018

7PM @
Capital Manor

Programs

February’s Meeting:

J)ECORATING [ NVELOPES

Penny White, envelope decorator
extraordinaire, is going to show us her
collection and teach us a thing or two. Bring a
few blank envelopes, a few colored pencils,
Pigma pen, your favorite writing instrument,
and a few decorated envelopes (3) to share.

2017-18 Project — Bring your quote to the meeting
to show, get feedback, and improve your skills.

FEBRUARY QUOTE:

The best love is the kind that awakens the soul;
that makes us reach for more; that plants the fire
in our hearts and brings peace to our minds.

.. Nicholas Sparks

MARCH QUOTE:

If a daffodil can push through mud and darkness
to touch the sun, then it must be that butterflies
are real and dreams come true. Victoria Hamilton

www.capitalcalligraphers.org
Capital Calligraphers PO Box 2294
Salem, Oregon 97308
Contact@CapitalCalligrapher.org

Upcoming Events

» We have a few extra anniversary T-shirts for $17.00.

» The next Capital Calligraphers Show will be in April at the Elsinor
Gallery and Framing in Salem. There is no theme but it must be a
piece you haven’t shown at the gallery.

Winter News letter deadline is January 31, 2018. Email your photos, articles,
calligraphy, and info to Lori. Thanks!
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Lincoln City, OR
By Lori Festa




